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By Erin Minty
Britney Spears’ fiancée Jason Trawick is speaking out about
how their relationship originally began. “It was kind of one
of those things where she moved, like, turned around, so we
were face-to-face and then …” said Trawick. Before he could
continue, though, Spears stepped in and stopped the 40 year
old from giving too many personal details away, according to
People. From business to pleasure, the couple have been able
to make things work, and hopefully Spears has finally found
the one.
What are some unique ways to meet a potential partner?
Cupid’s Advice:
Finding a potential partner can be a really difficult thing to
do. Cupid has some advice on some new and interesting places
to meet a new date:
1. Online: The stigma that comes along with online dating is
starting to diminish. If you haven’t had much luck finding
people you connect with in your every day life, try an online
dating site. Tons of people have successfully found a partner
online, and it takes away the stress of finding someone on
your own.
2. Volunteer activities: If there is a cause or organization
in your community that you are passionate about, helping out
by volunteering for a day can be a great way to meet new

people that share some of your passions. Chat up the cute
person working at the site with you and you never know what
may happen!
3. Gym/park: If you are someone who loves the idea of working
out, but may not be able to find someone to go with you, go
for a run at your local park or hit the gym. Chances are, some
cute single will be working out too (hopefully alone) and you
can talk a little while you work out in a stress-free
environment.
What interesting place did you meet your partner?
your story below!
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